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Bureau of Land Management
Salt Lake City Utah
Fax: 801-539-4230

Atin: Land Lease Division

To Whom It May Concemn...
... and this concerns us all!

We are writing to ask that you not allow any gas and/or oil leases in Cottonwood Wash
north of Bluff, Utah. Specifically we are protesting the lease of:

parcel #264, Sect. 24 Cottonwood Wash north of Bluff.

We understand that the “oil country” of the Aneth oil fields surrounds us. We would like
to stress, however, the idea that the BLM is responsible for managing many uses of our
public lands and that we don’t need to sacrifice any more of the open space in this region
to oil and gas exploration and extraction.

Thank you for listening to the will of the people that this issue will impact.

Sincerely,

adenfeldt
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